From: Molly Kapeluck

To: Nichole Baldinger
Subject: FW: Concerns in my neighborhood
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2020 12:50:41 PM

From: mitill@aol.com <mltill@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 9:17 AM

To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: Concerns in my neighborhood

Good morning,
Please forward the following e-mail to the proper council person.
My name is Marsha Luff and | live at 2816 Steelwood Circle.

I have the following concerns in my neighborhood. Between 1292 and 1304 Ashwood Drive there are
large grasses hanging over the sidewalk which makes it hard to walk. At 1275 Ashwood Drive the
homeowner has had to replace the down spouting to the street. They have not re-seeded the area and
dirt has been on the sidewalk all summer. Every time it rains the sidewalk is a muddy mess, again,
making it impossible to walk without going on the homeowners grass. At 1244 Ashwood Drive the
sidewalk is raised at least three or four inches and is a tripping hazard.

With Trick or Treat in Green only two weeks away | would like to see these issues resolved.

In our allotment we have numerous AT&T box posts with exposed wires. | have contacted AT&T three
times with no resolution to the problem. The boxes are located at 2969 Ironwood at the intersection of
Ironwwood and Redwood Drive. The other box is on Redwood Circle on the golf course grass.

| would appreciate a return e-mail.

Thank you, Marsha Luff
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